ANN STEINHOFF

From:

Sanchez, Joseph P., PED [joseph.sanchez1@state.nm.us]

Sent:

Monday, April 24, 2006 4:15 PM

To:

Sanchez, Joseph P., PED; Householder, Dr. Douglas; fox_he@aps.edu; Keith, Mary C.; RAY

LARA; rstauder@gmcs.k12.nm.us; Laura.moffitt@moriarty.k12.nm.us;

ajordan63@hotmail.com; gherling@mail.sfps.k12.nm.us; marysc9@aol.com; ANN

STEINHOFF; Anaya, Art; I.burr@llschools.net; y.ramos@llschools.net;

olivia.paez@demingps.org; lbsmith@bsin.k12.nm.us; cgabaldo@lcps.k12.nm.us

Subject:

Update: McKinney-Vento Homeless Education 2006-07 Funding/Meeting

Importance: High

Grantee Districts:

I am writing to advise you that the 2006-07 McKinney-Vento Homeless Education Program RFA (Request for Application) will be distributed Monday, May 1, 2006. I encourage your district application to request similar funding as you requested during the 2005-06 funding period.

It is important for you all to understand that at the federal level our Title 1 allocation has decreased for the state of New Mexico and that is the driver for funding of the McKinney-Vento Homeless Education Program. Also note that McKinney-Vento Homeless Education funds decreased by 1% overall at the federal level.

My planning process of scheduling a grantees meeting for funded districts <u>only</u> has changed to the second week of May. I will forward the dates and time with lodging information on Friday, April 28, 2006. The meeting will be inclusive of program changes and other critical information that I brought back from the National Symposium meeting with the US Department of Education that took place this past month in Washington D.C.

Thank you in advance for your attention and stay tuned to forthcoming emails regarding the RFP process and our upcoming grantees meeting.

~Euro~

Joseph P. Sanchez, B.B.A., M.B.A. McKinney-Vento Homeless Education

Program Coordinator

Office: (505) 222-4743 Fax: (505) 222-4759

"Children are the world's most valuable resource and its best hope for the future." ~John Fitzgerald Kennedy-

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient (s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public

5/24/2006